
 

August 25, 2011 

College of Science (COS) hosted the Expert Meeting on National Early Warning System for 
Agricultural Weather Management (NEWSAWM) which was organized by the World 
Meteorological Organization (WMO), the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA), and 
George Mason University (GMU).The meeting was held at the Fairfax, Virginia, campus of 
GMU from 18-20 July 2011, with 24 participants from nine different countries in attendance. 

The goal of the the meeting is to strengthen Agro-Meteorology advisory and early warning 
systems for sustainable agricultural development in Africa. 

The Expert Meeting on National Early Warning System for Agricultural Weather Management 
(NEWSAWM) was organized by the World Meteorological Organization (WMO), the United 
States Department of Agriculture (USDA), and George Mason University (GMU).The meeting 
was held at the Fairfax, Virginia, campus of GMU from 18-20 July 2011, with 24 participants 
from nine different countries in attendance.  The session was opened by Dr. John Qu of GMU 
who welcomed all of the participants to the meeting.  Dean Vikas Chandhoke then gave an 
overview of GMU activities. Robert Stefanski, WMO, welcomed all participants on behalf of 
Michel Jarraud, Secretary-General of WMO. He briefly discussed the various WMO meetings 
that lead to this meeting and project proposal. Dr. Byong Lee, President of the WMO 
Commission for Agricultural Meteorology, also welcomed everyone to the meeting. Ann 
McGuigan GMU Director, Office of Research Development and Kerry Bolognese GMU 
Associate Director, Federal Relations for Research also attended the meeting. The final agenda 
and presentations can be obtained from following web page.  

http://www.wmo.int/pages/prog/wcp/agm/meetings/newsam11/index.php 
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